

Mr. Tim Beals Executive Director Delta Ambulance 10 Cony Road Augusta, ME 04330

Dear Tim,

Congratulations on receiving the President's Award from the Kennebec Valley Chamber of Commerce.

Thanks to your hard work and dedication, Delta Ambulance has achieved impressive growth and is highly regarded for providing high quality EMS care. Your commitment is a cornerstone of Delta's success, and has made Delta a trusted partner throughout the Kennebec Valley region and beyond.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for your continued success!

Sincerely,

Susan M. Collins United States Senator

United States Senate Washington, DG 20510